
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 2 March 2006 

19. JOHN BRITTEN RESERVE CONCEPT PLAN – RESULTS OF COMMUNITY CONSULTATION 
 
 The Board considered a report on the results of community consultation undertaken on the draft 

concept plan for John Britten Reserve and seeking the Board’s approval of the revised concept plan, 
which had been amended following community consultation. 

 
 The Board resolved to approve the amended concept plan for John Britten Reserve, subject to the 

inclusion of provision for the installation of an Aeolian Harp commemorating John Britten, on the site 
marked on the concept plan. 

 
 (Note: John Freeman recorded his vote against the resolution.) 
 
 


